
OFFICIAL 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
THE REGULATORY REFORM (FIRE SAFETY) ORDER 2005 
FORMER REDCAR STEELWORKS (TEESWORKS), LAND TO WEST OF WARRENBY, 
REDCAR.   
 
Receipt is acknowledged of a Planning Application for the above-named premises, 
regarding demolition works, under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990. 
 
The application has been examined and Cleveland Fire Brigade offers no representation 
but will require the following information:-. 
 
Confirmation will be required that emergency access will be available and maintained for 
the premises that border the site of the proposed demolition.  
 
Would it be possible to acquire the relevant timescales for the works? 
 
Could I ask that the Cleveland Fire Brigade Station Manager for the Redcar District, Dave 
Love, is also copied into any correspondence relating to the demolition as he will need to 
make operational crews aware of the proposed works. 
 
Email: dlove@clevelandfire.gov.uk  
 
Mobile: 07725 956566 
 
 
Kind Regards 

 
For Chief Fire Officer 

Your Ref: R/2021/1048/FFM 
 
Our Ref: D0400314 SS 
 
Date: 20th December 2021 
 
Former Redcar Steelworks. 
Teesworks, 
Land to the west of Warrenby, 
Redcar 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Chief Fire Officer 
Ian Hayton 
 
When telephoning ask for: 
S Simpson 
Tel: (01429) 872311 
Email: ssimpson@clevelandfire.gov.uk 
 


